From: Bucki, Walter (Contractor) <Walter.Bucki@usdoj.gov>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2019 8:45 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Travel Return 
 
Good Evening,
 
The trip to Washington D.C. went as planned.  I was there in my official police capacity from June 03-June 07 for a TFO training/conference.  The training took place at ATF Headquarters and the lodging was across the street at the Courtyard Marriott.  All expenses were paid for by the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives.
 
Thank You,
 
Walter Bucki
Task Force Officer
Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives
Chicago-Group I
[bookmark: _GoBack]
